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Important dates:

• December 21! 
Last day of Fall  I and Fall II  
semester Classes 
In the meantime, come over 
and see your stellar tutors 
available everyday!  

• Dec. 26 – Jan. 9! 
Get your Winter 
Intersession Classes 
EOF students, we have 
extra funds to pay for your 
courses!~  Come over and we 
will help you to choose the 
best ones for you!  Choose 
your Spring Classes also  
now!  Get the best classes for 
your schedule

• January 13 – April 30
Spring 1  semester   
Register now!!!

• February 10 – April 26
Spring II – semester 
registration starts on 
January 21 (Tuesday)

At the Yamba main campus 
and at the West Essex 
campus! In person, online 
or a combination --- we can 
help you sort out the best 
schedule for you!
 

Happy December!
Holiday Recess 
the college will be closed from December 24 
– January 2 except for the computer lab and 
classrooms in the Center for Technology building.

December 5 - 2:30pm 
in Smith Hall - The Annual 
Holiday Celebration Forum 
in conjunction with the Student life Department



The Educational Opportunity Fund (EOF) Program is a college support program for students from a low income 
background.  Extra Counseling,Workshops, Tutoring, Money and more!  :  Visit – 3rd Level, Green Area, Yamba 

Building, call 973  877-3229 (Ms. Edyta,) or Ms. Romano, x3231 for more information)

EOF – Get with the Program!!!!

Join us on a great trip to see 
The Christmas Carol – dinner 
and a show! December 18, 
Wednesday!
 

5pm – Dinner & lecture by Dr. Schlinder 
about Dickens contribution to literature 
and social issues

6pm – leave for play at the Shakespeare 
Theater of NJ

9:30pm – return to campus!

December 6, Friday --- 
EOF Alumni Fall Gathering! 
Are you a grad of ECC and an EOF student ?

Join us at 4pm – 6pm to celebrate your 

achievements, assist you with your goals and see 

how you can inspire current EOF students!  

Call Ms. Romano – 973  877-3231   

The application is
now open so go for it!  
If you need assistance – please come to the 
college – Financial aid lab and/or call or 
come t to see us!   
 

Mercedes Galarza and Suyanthini 
Savunthararasa joined the 
RU Multicultural show – great 
representation from ECC!


